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Upon receipt of a complete application, Tri-Dam Project will review the
application to determine if the proposed project is consistent with the Reservoir
Management Plan and FERC license requirements. An on-site review will be conducted
at this point. Tri-Dam Project will also consult and forward the application to other local,
State and Federal agencies, as required, for written comments and any required permits.
The applicant will be required to process and obtain the permits from these agencies.

Once the application has been determined to be in conformation with Tri-Dam’s
guidelines, Tri-Dam Project will then complete the permitting process, issue the permit
and send the applicant a copy of all permit documents. The applicant must exccute a
Hold Harmless document as part of the final permit issuance process.

The applicant is then required to contact Tri-Dam Project prior to the initiation of
cxcavation and/or construction so that compliance with project conditions can be verified
by site inspection. Compliance with all other agency permit conditions must also be
demonstrated. The facility may be inspected periodically for compliance with project
conditions and use agreements, the FERC order and any other Tri-Dam requirements.

It you have any questions or need assistance in any way, please contacl the Tri-
Dam Project at (209) 785-3838-Tulloch Office or (209) 532-3838. Thank you.



